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Important Announcement! Upcoming Changes to the CT 
Medicaid EHR Incentive Program Attestation Review 
Process for Eligible Professionals.  
 
Purpose of Communication:  Announce the transition of Medicaid EP attestation review and 
approval from DSS to UCONN School of Nursing. 
 
Target Audience:  All Eligible Hospitals and Eligible Professionals  
 
Beginning June 1, 2016, under the direction of the Department of Social 
Services, the UCONN’s School of Nursing will be conducting the attestation 
reviews for Eligible Professionals (EPs) Medicaid EHR Incentive Program.  

 
Questions regarding EPs attesting to Modified Stage 2 or attestations that will be 
submitted after May 31, 2016 should be directed to the UConn EHR Incentive 
Program Support Line at 1-844-607-7455 or CTMedicaidEHR@uconn.edu 

 
Applications submitted prior to May 31, 2016 will continue to be reviewed by 
DSS. Questions regarding your attestation should be directed to DSS via email 
ctmedicaid-ehr@hpe.com or the DSS staff member currently conducting your 
review.   

 
DSS will continue to conduct reviews of Eligible Hospital (EH) Medicaid EHR 
Incentive Program attestations. Questions regarding EH Medicaid EHR Incentive 
Program attestations should be directed to Andrea Schroeter at (860) 424-5649 
or Andrea.Schroeter@ct.gov 
 
 
For More Information on the EHR Incentive Program visit: 
http://chatter.uconn.edu/ehr-incentive-program/ 
 
https://www.ctdssmap.com/CTPortal/Provider/EHRIncentiveProgram/tabid/55/Default.aspx 
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